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Peak Vista Family Medicine Residency Program Announces Class of 2020

Colorado Springs, Colo. — Peak Vista Community Health Centers (Peak Vista) announces its Family
Medicine Residency (FMR) program, class of 2020; a post-graduate clinical training of Residents.

Eight FMR resident slots are now filled by qualified medical school graduates from across the nation;
residents begin the three-year program June 19, 2017:

=  Monica Bullock, DO, from Fort Worth, TX, graduated from Texas College of Osteopathic Medicine.

=  Amanda Wilson, DO, from Washington State, graduated from Lincoln Memorial University — DeBush
College of Osteopathic Medicine.

= Richard Tsambikos, DO, from Edmond, OK, graduated from Oklahoma State Health Science Center.

= Eric Bybee, DO, from Pocatello, ID, graduated from Kansas City University — College of Osteopathic
Medicine.

= Royce Toffol, DO, from Scottsdale, AZ, graduated from Midwestern University at Glendale, AZ.

=  Michael Morgan, DO, from Auburn, WA, graduated from Midwestern University — Chicago College of
Osteopathic Medicine.

= Daniel Burke, DO, from lowa City, IA, graduated from Touro University Nevada College of
Osteopathic Medicine.

= Michael Neilson, DO, from Gilbert, AZ, graduated from the Arizona College of Osteopathic Medicine.

“Our inaugural class has continued to perform well on clinical rotations. The program continues to earn
great support from Centura and UHC Memorial systems, their affiliated groups and many independent
groups in town,” shared Peak Vista Residency Program Director, Scott Robinson, DO.

The three-year program will continue to emphasize several primary care clinical training areas — from
outpatient pediatric and family medicine to gynecology and geriatric care. With eight slots available, per
year, the FMR program is a traditional three-year Osteopathic Family Medicine Residency with
community support from local hospitals and specialty physicians.

About half of Family Medicine Residents stay within 30 miles of where they train. Dr. Robinson adds,
“Our hope is that with the warm reception our Peak Vista team has received in the local community,
these young physicians will choose to stay here after graduation and be a part of our growing, vibrant
organization long term.”

Learn more about Peak Vista’s FMR program and other clinical training programs at
peakvista.org/clinical-training
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About Peak Vista Community Health Centers

Peak Vista Community Health Centers is a nonprofit organization whose mission is to provide
exceptional health care to people facing access barriers through clinical programs and education.
Established in 1971, Peak Vista now offers primary medical, dental and behavioral health services to
over 90,000 patients annually in the Pikes Peak and the East Central regions. To learn more about Peak
Vista, visit peakvista.org.
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